

CAMPBELLTOWN HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT

NEWSLETTER | JUNE 2021

The big reveal isn't far away!

Our impressive new clinical services building is emerging from behind the scaffolding, with almost one third of the façade now unveiled, including the artist's impression of the lyrebird totem that features on the northern and southern face of the 12-storey building.

The artistic representation of the lyrebird acknowledges the local Indigenous community and pays tribute to the Cumberland Plain that surrounds Campbelltown Hospital. The lyrebird will feature significantly in the new clinical services building. When lit up at night, the façade's lyrebird will help identify the new hospital building from afar.

Construction hoarding will soon be installed within the Building D main entry foyer to enable our future dental clinic to be built. The much-anticipated service will be a first for Campbelltown Hospital, and construction will continue during the next six months. Hospital access via Entrance D will be maintained during the build.

To help make way for the commencement of these works, services that were previously operating within the Building D main foyer have now relocated. The hospital's Equipment Loan Pool service has moved to Building B, adjacent to the Pharmacy. Dedicated 15-minute parking is available opposite the loading dock – a short walk to the new service location via the Special Care Nursery entrance corridor. Our Auxiliary and Baby Boutique have also relocated, and can be found in the corridor connecting Building D and Building A.





Members of our Auxiliary at the relocated Baby Boutique



Prioritising emergency vehicles

The new hospital entry/exit from Therry Road is now open. This alternate entry to the hospital campus is aimed at diverting traffic from the Parkside Crescent roundabout entry to help prioritise emergency vehicle access to our busy Emergency Department.

This new access road will be the primary entry point for the hospital's main car park on completion of the new Clinical Services Building.

For more information:

Visit www.campbelltownredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au
Phone (02) 4634 4994 or 0472 828 116

Email SWSLHD-CampbelltownHospitalRedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au





CAMPBELLTOWN HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT

NEWSLETTER | JUNE 2021

Spotlight on mental health

Campbelltown Hospital is set to become a major hub for mental health care in south west Sydney, providing Macarthur residents and the wider community with access to quality care in a new, world-class facility.

With a current mental health workforce of more than 120 nurses, the hospital's existing services play a key role in supporting the mental health care needs of our growing community.

Waratah House, which provides a traumafocused treatment and recovery service for adults, has cared for almost 700 patients in the last 12 months alone.

Waratah House Nurse Unit Manager, Manish Patel, is looking forward to the integration of mental health care alongside other hospital services, saying it will strengthen working relationships and provide enhanced access to resources, including emergency responses.

"The increased accessibility to acute and higher acute beds, together with a specialised older people's unit, will enhance access and treatment for patients and staff," Manish said.

"Having access to enhanced technology in the new clinical services building will also strengthen connectivity and collaboration, further supporting research, treatment and the recovery journey."

Eight dedicated mental health units will be delivered as part of the redevelopment project, providing a full range of services to support all ages – from children through to the elderly.



Mental health focus in latest video

Our latest project video showcases how both community and staff have been involved in shaping future Campbelltown Hospital mental health services.

Hear from some of our mental health staff and get a sneak peek at what the new spaces might look like when the new clinical services building opens in 2022.

There's also a project update from our Director of Redevelopment, Julia Underwood, to help keep you in the loop on what's happening across campus.

WATCH THE VIDEO AT https://youtu.be/OEmGI10Dn81

Throughout 2021, we'll be keeping you updated on progress of the \$632 million Campbelltown Hospital Redevelopment with a series of videos to complement our monthly project newsletter and regular Facebook updates.

You can check out the project videos and animated fly-throughs at any time on the South Western Sydney Local Health District YouTube channel and our project website.



Cranes will soon 'clock off'

Our resident tower cranes, Mac and Arthur, will be leaving the site by late July, following more than 18 months of heavy lifting.

While they're still in business, we've taken advantage of their bird's eye view to share this great panoramic shot looking south over the construction site.

For more information:

Visit www.campbelltownredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au
Phone (02) 4634 4994 or 0472 828 116
Email SWSLHD-CampbelltownHospitalRedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

